
Chuck & Robin Stateside in September/October 2021 

We are looking forward to visiting with as many 

of you, our faithful supporters as possible. We 

would also ask that you begin now to pray for 

open doors and favor as we travel. Each of you 

can help SGSP Aviation network to new 

contacts, organizations, and supporters that will 

help us serve effectively through the rest of this 

year and into the next. As the mission of SGSP 

Aviation continues to expand, the need for 

additional funding for flight operations 

increases in direct proportion. As missionaries, 

Chuck & Robin (missionary ID 11901) also 

need committed supporters that ensure we 

remain sure-footed in Guatemala. 

 

SGSP, Happy to Help! 

Hogar Prometido (The Promised Home) in 

Quetzaltenango receives monthly help from 

SGSP Aviation Ministries. After loading up 

on basics, we like to add special items for the 

kids and staff. 

 

 

Email admin@sgsp-aviation.org to schedule your 

SGSP Aviation Ministries presentation. 

 

SGSP Aviation Ministries is a 501.c.3 public charity. 

That means that your giving and donations are tax 

deductible. 

 

  

Martinez Missionary Mail (Second Quarter 2021) 

Chuck & Robin Martinez, SGSP Mission Directors- Guatemala 

mailto:admin@sgsp-aviation.org


 

 

From the Director- Give 

Wings to Good Works! 

Aviation is a powerful tool, one that enables good 

works to get where they are needed. Here at SGSP 

Aviation Ministries we keep flying with your help. 

Give generously, its tax deductible! Connect with us 

at www.sgsp-aviation.org to find out how. 

The Value of Volunteers 
Here at SGSP Aviation Ministries we appreciate 

volunteers and their gift of time and talent. 

Recently on an SGSP refueling flight between 

Xela and Guatemala City, we invited our friends 

and volunteers, Brian & Deb to fly along and get 

a look at the western highlands from a vantage 

point few get to see. Judging from the smiles on 

their faces (inset) we think they enjoyed the 

experience.  

 

 

 

 

La Esperanza Sewing Class 

It’s not just about sewing, it’s also about 

ministering self-confidence. These Mayan girls have 

completed their projects with excellence and 

received an SGSP Aviation certificate of completion. 

Each received a generous gift bag of sewing gear 

and materials. The most accomplished student was 

awarded a new sewing machine (inset). 

Yes, It’s That Time Again! 
Annual Inspection on mission aircraft can 

take weeks depending on the aircraft. This 

year I had help. A volunteer set aside a full 

week to assist me by opening all aircraft 

inspection hatches and performing services. 

This painstaking process is necessary to 

keep mission aircraft safe and in airworthy 

condition. Your tax-deductible donations 

keep us flying.    

 

 

 


